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28th June 2019 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 

Weekly Newsletter 

Class Attendance Award for week ending 21st June 2019 

  Attendance Minutes Late 

First Year 5 98.2% 50 

Second Reception 97.3% 55 

Third Year 3 96.9% 0 

Fourth Year 4 95.7% 25 

Fifth Year 2 95.1% 25 

Sixth Year 6 94.2% 45 

Seventh Year 1 91% 15 

 
Celebration Assembly 

Next Friday 5th July will be our last Celebration Assembly of the year.  Thank you to all the 
parents who have come each week to celebrate our lovely children’s achievements.  It is the 
highlight of the week for the children and they really enjoy sharing their awards and 
achievements with everyone.  We will notify you in September the date of our first 
Celebration Assembly. 
 

KS2 Musical Showcase 
Monday 8th and Tuesday 9th July at 1.30pm 

Tickets are now on sale from the office.  A letter has been sent home this week.  Please fill in 
the slip and return to school with the exact money.  The tickets will be sent home with your 
child. 
 

May Bank Holiday 2020 
You may have heard recently in the news that the bank holiday in May next year has 
changed from Monday 4th May to Friday 8th May.  This is to commemorate 75 years 
since VE day (Victory in Europe) which falls on 8th May.  There are plans to have a 
three day weekend of celebrations in London.  Please make a note of this change in 
your diary. 
 

New Brighton School Trip 
Please return all slips and money for the trip to New Brighton for Reception, Year 1 and Year 
2 as soon as possible. 

 
School Photographer 

If you would like to purchase the photos, please return your order to school by 
Friday 5th July, enclosing the exact amount for payment in the envelope provided.  
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Uniform Orders 

Please remember to place your orders for uniform for September.  Any orders received now, 
will not be available to collect until Wednesday 4th September.  We return to school on 
Thursday 5th September.   
 
If you would like to order uniform, please collect an order form from the office.  If you do not 
place an order, I cannot guarantee there will be uniform available for purchase in 
September. 
 

Change to Menu 
There is a change to Friday’s menu next week.  The Pollock bites have been replaced with 
Harry Ramsdens’ fish.  Please make your child aware of this change. 
 

Community Events 
30th June 10.30 - 12.30: Messy Church at St Bert's Church.  This will be an 'outside' (and 
possibly 'Inside if weather isn't on our side!) Messy Church. Please wear suitable clothing. 
 
Sunday 14th July 1.00 - 5.00pm: St Bert's Church Fun Day:  
  
Also, all children from Year 6 are welcome to join our youth group on the second and fourth 
Sundays of the month.  
 

End of Term 
The end of term is approaching fast, however, there is still a lot happening over the next few 
weeks.  Please see the reminders below. 
 
Monday 1st July – Friday 5th July – Transition Week 
Monday 8th July – KS2 performance at 1.30pm 
Tuesday 9th July – KS2 performance at 1.30pm 
Thursday 18th July – Sport’s Day starting at 1.00pm – Parents welcome 
Friday 19th July – KS1 trip to New Brighton Beach 
Wednesday 24th July – Leavers’ Assembly at 9.15am and Year 6 Prom from 4pm – 6pm 
Thursday 25th July - Break up for the Summer Holidays at 1.30pm 
 
 
Thank you for all your support. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Miss P Newman 
Headteacher 
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